
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATE TO STAKEHOLDERS ON RETURN TO THE OFFICE- 25th MAY 2020 

 

Following the closure of the Corporations office on 24 March 2020, to minimize social contact and 

the risk of infection for all in the wake of the Covid-19 pandemic, BDC would like to inform our valued 

stakeholders that our office will be open from Monday 25 May 2020.  

The Public is advised to continue with limited visits to the office to help minimize contact and to 

adhere to the social distancing protocols. 

It is paramount to us that all our stakeholders continue to receive the same level of support and 

service they are accustomed to, and we are confident in the measures that we have put in place to 

continue with our service.  

Please be advised that we remain committed to maintaining open lines of communication; please 

reach out directly to your contacts at the Corporation or reach us  on the following platforms: 

 

Contact Details  

Tel: +267 365 1300 

Fax: +267 390 3114, 397 3539, 390 4193, 391 3567 

Email: enquiries@bdc.bw  

 

Social Media  

Facebook: Botswana Development Corporation  

Twitter: @BDCLimited  

Instagram: Botswana Development Corporation 

LinkedIn: Botswana Development Corporation 

mailto:enquiries@bdc.bw

